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Importance: High

Dear Transit Director, this e-mail is to announce the FY24 Combined Capital application is now open
in EBS. All Combined Capital applications which are “In Process by SR” status have the revisions
incorporated into them, transit directors may continue to use that application and complete it.
Transit directors who did not have the opportunity to open an application before it was closed will
create a new application.

The FY24 Combined Capital application is on the Fiori platform as are the other applications, claims,
and change requests. To assist you as you complete your application, a written technical guide and
tutorial video will be available on our Connect under the Unfied Grant Application tab site next
week.

If you have questions on completing the Capital application please contact your Regional Grant
Specialist (RGS) for assistance. The link to the RGS assignment map is:

https://connect.ncdot.gov/business/Transit/Pages/Regional-Support-Map.aspx. You can also e-mail
me at cmfreitag@ncdot.gov.

Thank you for your patience as we made the corrections to the Capital application.

Carolyn

Carolyn M. Freitag
Grants Administrator |l
Integrated Mobility Division

919-707-4677
cmfreitag@ncdot.gov
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1550 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
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